NEIGHBORHOOD COUNCIL #5
Monday, February 21, 2022 — 7:00 pm
Great Falls Clinic Specialty Center, 3000 15th Ave So

CALL TO ORDER: The meeting was called to order by Chairman Eric Ray with the Pledge of
Allegiance at 7:00.

ROLL CALL: Members present: Terry Albrecht, Pat Bolton, Zachary Bumgarner, Eric Ray,
and Marcia Anderson. There were 18 members present, including Brad Eatherly, CDGF
Planner and Judge David Grubich.

NEW BUSINESS: Brad Eatherly, CDGF Planner, presented information on the progress of the
Touro Doctor College project, and preliminary plans for eight residential buildings and
MSU Nursing School, and walking trail easement connecting the trail behind the Clinic
Hospital and Sandhills Park. He discussed the re-zoning needed to complete the project.
He answered questions. Unanimous support for the project was given. The dust abatement
policy was referred to because of concerns by neighbors in the area. The Environmental
Department of the City is the place to contact if there are concerns.

Judge David Grubich gave a report on his duties as district judge since he was appointed to
the position and his background. He is running for the position in the next election.

OLD BUSINESS
Approve Minutes: The minutes were read and approved on a motion by Pat and second by
Terry.
Reports: Eric and Zachary attended the Council of Councils meeting. Issues concerning
fireworks: large parking lot areas will probably not work, different dates in the city and
county are a concern, and possibly banning fireworks all together.

Zachary presented the new policy of RV, trailer, large vehicle parking goes into effect on
March 15th. The enforcement is complaint driven. He suggested we act as good neighbors
when approaching our neighbors, rather than “going after” them. The first fine is $20.

OTHER BUSINESS: Pat gave the Neighborhood Watch Ambassador report. He said the Crime
Mapping site is open to the public and it shows where different types of crimes are
committed throughout the city.

NEXT MEETING — March 21, 2022 - Update from the Clinic expansion projects.

ADJOURN The meeting was adjourned on a motion by Pat and second by Zachary.

Respectfully submitted,
Marcia Anderson, Secretary



